
 
 

 

Support Coordination Training Modules 

Transition from Thinkific to Relias 

 

As part of the Division’s ongoing efforts to enhance training programs and streamline 
processes, support coordination training modules are being transitioned from the 
current Thinkific platform to the Relias platform and will be available on the MODD 
Content Self-Registration Portal.  
 

Effective August 31, 2023, State Support Coordinators and contracted Targeted 
Case Management Support Coordinators will no longer have access to support 
coordination training modules in Thinkific. These training modules will be fully 
integrated into the Relias platform and available on the MODD Content Self-
Registration Portal, providing a more comprehensive and user-friendly training 
experience.  
 

Please read the following announcement for additional details on this transition, 
including training enrollment directions for new Support Coordinators beginning 
August 15, 2023. 
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https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/sc-modules-transition-plan

